

19 Dominion Drive Collier Row Romford Essex, RM5 2QS

18th May 2022

Dear Debbie

I am writing on behalf of everyone at Kids in Need to say how grateful we are for the recent generous donation of £350.00 to our charity from Ongar Jazz Club as nominated by Howard.

As a small charity we are wholly dependent for funds on the money raised at functions and events. I wanted you to know therefore, how much we appreciate your support and is invaluable in enabling us to continue our work with deserving children who are seriously or terminally ill or who suffer from multiple disabilities.

Thank you once again to everyone at Ongar Jazz Club.

With all best wishes

Marc Pinkus

Chairman